
 

               
 

                         

 

 

Monte Rio Fire Protection District 
P.O. Box 279  Monte Rio, CA 95462  707-865-2067 

Fire Chief-Steve Baxman 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Monte Rio Fire 

Protection District of Sonoma County, pursuant to the provisions of Government 

Code Section 6066, will meet on Monday, June 15, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom 

Video Conference to approve the FY 2020/2021 preliminary budget. Any 

interested taxpayer may appear and be heard. Additional information may be 

obtained during regular business hours at the office of the Monte Rio Fire 

Protection District located at 9870 Main St, Monte Rio, CA 95462. 
 
TIFFANIE PALMER, Clerk, Monte Rio Fire Protection District Board of Directors 
  
  


